
Legal Department 
James Meza I l l  
Attorney 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
I50  South Monroe Street 
Room 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5561 

September 25, 2001 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of the Commission 

Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. Dl 12 3s-x ~ 

BellSouth's Petition for Expedited Review of Growth Code 
Denials by the North American Numbering Plan 
Administration (NANPA) for the Miami Exchange 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On September 24, 2001 , BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed its Petition for 
Expedited Review of Growth Code Denials by the North American Numbering Plan 
Administration (NANPA) for the Miami Exchange. Today, BellSouth is serving copies of 
the Petition to the Parties on the attached Certificate of Service by U.S. Mail. 

A copy of this letter is enclosed. Please mark it to indicate that the original was 
filed and return the copy to me. 

Si ncerelv, 

Enclosures 

cc: All Parties of Record 
Marshall M. Criser Ill 
R. Douglas Lackey 
Nancy B. White 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket No. 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served via 

US. Mail this 25th day of September, 2001 to the following: 

Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Service 
Commission 

Division of Legal Sewices 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

NANPA 
Ron Connor 
Director 
Suite 400 
I 120 Vermont Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

James Meza 111 


